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          1st July 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Years 5 & 6 have been very kindly invited to watch a dress rehearsal performance of ‘Rough 

Magic’ at the Globe Theatre. This trip will take place on Friday 19th July 2024.  

 

We will be leaving school at 12.45am (after an early lunch) and walk to the Globe, returning 

to school by the slighter later time of 3.50pm.     

 

We will require a few parent helpers.  If you are able to help, please indicate on the reply 

slip below and we will contact you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kris Hsieh        Terry Maragh 

       Year 5 Teacher                                                                    Year 6 Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Globe Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Kris & Terry 

 

My child ________________________________             Year ______       has permission 

attend the above trip on Friday 19th July 2024 

 

I can assist of the trip                                                                                               [ ] 

 

Signed_________________________________                    Date__________________ 

 

Relationship to child________________________ 
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